
Hello, 

I would like to request an additional 30-day referral in regards to the petition to rezone 1106-

1108 King Street from Washburn Neighborhood to TND zoning. 

At this point in the potential project, there have been multiple meetings with the neighbors in an 

effort to try and have a better understanding of what both parties are looking to have built on the 

proposed site.  It is my hope that if the additional 30-day extension is granted: 

1. I will be able to continue work on the various potential compromises to the plan. 
2. It will allow more time for the engineers to make sure the new plan can physically work 

with the new stormwater requirements. 
3. I am able to circle back with the various neighbors showing the new plan with the new 

compromises and hopefully garnishing additional support. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this request for referral. 

Sincerely,  

 

Kevin Biondo 

 


